FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Temporary Courthouse Office Closures – July 28, 2014
The Roosevelt County Treasurer, Assessor, and Clerk will be closing at noon July 28 – July 30, 2014 in preparation of the move to the portable offices.  The Treasurer, Assessor, and Clerk’s Offices will be closed all day July 31 and August 1, 2014.  The offices will be opened for regular business Monday, August 4, 2014.  The new location will be the portable offices located on the north side of the courthouse.  The County Manager’s Office will remain open during normal business hours during this time.

Contact:
Roosevelt County Manager’s Office  
109 West First 
Portales NM 88130 
575-356-5307
###

